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Comments: Hello, 

For your consideration in the GMUG Forest Revision Plan I'm one of many of individuals that enjoy the outdoor

tourism that the GMUG area provides.  I've been active in the Larimer County 4 Wheel Drive Club for over 20+

plus years, contributing to highway clean ups, adopt a trail programs, in addition to emergency and disaster

support for various local organizations in the Larimer County and Fort Collins area.  As responsible 4 wheeler,

nearly every summer we vacation to the high country to take in the views and historical sites the Colorado

mountains offer.  Pearl Pass, Taylor Pass, Black Bear, Yankee Boy Basin, to mention just a few fabulous trails

for outdoor recreation. This area brings significant tourism money to from around the country as people with

4x4s, ATV's, Motorcycles, as well as hikers and bikers come to experience high country Colorado. Off highway

Road closures are a constant battle within Colorado, so count me in as requesting that these trails remain open

for public enjoyment.  Thanks for your consideration.


